;(Countmside)
From: ]

Sent: 20 October 2023 14:01
To:

Cc:

Subject: Long Row DMMO Update

*** WARNING - This message has originated from outside the Council. Do not provide any login or
password details if requested. Do not click on any links or attachments unless you are sure that the
content is safe. If you are unsure about this email or its content forward it to:
email.quarantine@southtyneside.gov.uk, clearly stating your concerns in the email ***

Hi |l

Thank you for the opportunity to comment in my capacity as Principal Durham Heritage Coast Officer, providing
secretariat for the Tyne Wear Tees stretch of the ECP. Having read |||} Bl resvonses | don’t have anything
more to add.

Regards

YEAR OF THE

~ www.durhamheritagecoast.org




Customer Notice

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our privacy notices. To find
out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit: www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files transmitted with it are confidential
and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not
authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your
system. Durham County Council takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any
losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.



